
This month’s topics will include: 

January 2 – Transportation and the Letter K  

January 7- A Winter Wonderland and the Letter L 

January 14 – Let Loose On Mother Goose and the Letter M 

January 21 – Our Four Seasons and the Letter N 

January 28- Our Five Senses and the Letter O 

We hope that everyone had a joyous and peaceful holiday.  Happy New Year! 

Thank you to all the parents who contributed to our Christmas Party.  The children had a 

very fun day! 

 

A special thank you to everyone for your generosity with your contributions to our local 

families in need.  

 

As the weather becomes colder, please know that we do go outside if the temperature is 

above freezing.  Please dress your child appropriately with hats and gloves/mittens.  

Please put their name on every item. 

  

Chapel will be on Tuesday, January 14th.  

 

Dance Studio will be on Wednesday, January 8th.  

 

If you know of anyone interested in enrolling their child for the 2020-2021 school year, 

we will be having an Open House on Tuesday, January 21st from 6:30-8:00PM.  Anyone 

interested is welcome to attend.  

 

During the week of January 14th, please have your child learn a Mother Goose rhyme and 

bring in a prop that goes with it to class.  Example: for Jack Be Nimble, your child could 

bring in a candlestick.  The children will be reciting their poem that they have learned at 

home for the rest of the class. 

 

Conferences will be held during the week of  January 21st . You will be receiving a notice 

stating the day and time scheduled for your child’s conference, if it is not convenient, 

please see Arlene Walker so that it can be changed.  We will have regularly scheduled 

classes for that week. There will be a questionnaire attached to your conference time 

form.  Please fill it out and return it by Tuesday, January 14th.   

 

As you know from Mrs. Delgado’s email, we are going to have the children bring in their 

own filled water bottles to use for snack every day. Please know that if you forget, we 

will still have cups and water. 

 

Many of the children are bringing in special items from home to share with the class.  If it 

pertains to the letter of the week or is a book that they are learning to read, we are excited 

to share with the class.  Other toys should be left at home.     

Thank you, 

Arlene Walker 

Donna Clark  


